
Tobermory Harbour Authority 

Notice to Mariners 
No 1 of 2018 

Tobermory Harbour was granted a Harbour Empowerment Order (HEO)  

on 10th June 2017. 

The newly formed Harbour Authority has both Harbour Limits and responsibilities under the 

‘UK Port Marine Safety Code’ and ‘Guide to Good Practice’. 

Under this Code, organisations and harbour users, whether commercial or recreational, are 

encouraged to follow nationally agreed standards to improve marine safety. 

Tobermory Harbour has vessels using the pontoons, moorings, anchorages and terminals. 

The Authority is introducing a ‘Local Port Service’ for the management of vessel traffic within 

Harbour Limits. 

 

Hours of Service 

0900 – 1800 LT (April 1 to September 30) 

with 

extended operating times subject to Passenger vessel movements. 

 

Tobermory Harbour Radio - VHF Channel 68 
 

Further information may be obtained by contacting Harbour staff. 

Phone   01688 302 876  /  07917 832 497 

Robert Hemming, Tobermory Harbour Master   17 April 2018 


